
State of Florida 

CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER 0 2540 SHUMARD O A K  BOULEVARD 
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DATE: February 25,201 1 -c, ‘<. 5 ’0 TO: Ann Cole, Director, Office of Commission Clerk 4 G ?$ 
FROM: Michael Barrett, Division of Economic Regulation % $ ~:;; i ,  

Document Nos. 11319-08 and 00133-09 (Confidential) e% ~ I,. - 
’ 5 !. 3 .‘\..I 

RE: 
(i! 

‘7:> Document No. 11319-08 is a staff recommendation that included c%#&nti@ 
information in it on pages 15 and 21. Document No 00133-09, (Order No. PSC-09-002&OF-$ 
EI) cites the same information as found in Document No. 11319-08. The information contained 
in these documents came from discovery responses filed by Florida Power & Light Company 
(FPL) on July 21,2008 (See Document No. 06271-08). 

Pursuant to Section 366.093 of the Florida Statutes, and Rule 25-22.006, Florida Administrative 
Code, FPL requested confidential classification of Document No. 06271-08. This request was 
granted by Order No. PSC-08-0743-CFO-EI, issued November 6, 2008. On November 8,2010, 
Document No 06271-08 was returned to FPL. 

On February 9, 201 1, John Butler, Managing Attorney for FPL, contacted Erik Sayler, staff 
attorney, to state that “due to the passage of time, FPL no longer needs to designate as 
confidential . . . [the information in] Document Nos. 11319-08 and 00133-09.” The full text of 
the e-mail message from Mr. Butler is attached to this memo. (See Attachment A) 

Accordingly, please take the necessary steps to “declassify” Document Nos. 1 13 19-08 and 
00133-09. 
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Attachment A Michael Barrett 

From: Butler, John [John.Butler@fpl.com] 

Sent: 

To: Erik Sayler 

Cc: 

Subject: Confidential portions of D/N 11 319-08 and 001 33-09 

Erik, I have confirmed that, due to the passage of time, FPL no longer needs t o  designate as confidential 
the portions of the NRC AIT report that appear as confidential in Document Nos. 11319-08 and 00133- 
09. Accordingly, FPL would not object to the Commission no longer designating those documents as 
confidential. I trust that this e-mail provides the confirmation that you require, but please feel free t o  
contact me if  you need anything further. Best regards, 

Wednesday, February 09,201 1 4 2 9  PM 

Ross, Mitch; Keith, Terry J; Rodriguez, Damaris 

John Butler 
Managing Attorney 
Florida Power & Light Company 

2/25/2011 


